
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our newsletter 
 

 

Our aim is to update you on the happenings at 
the practice as well as featuring procedures to 

help improve your smile. 
 

FABULOUS NEWS..... 
 

We are very excited to announce that our surgery is about to undergo a full refurbishment!   
 
 
 

 
 

Over the next few months work will begin to completely update the dental surgery. 
 

This work will be carried out over two phases.  The initial renovations will take place in 
April and the practice will be closed from Friday 29th March until Monday 16th April.  
Firstly the delightful woodchip walls will be stripped and the ceiling dismantled, then 
both made good and electrics and lighting replaced.   
 

During the summer we will be closed from Monday 6th August until Monday 20th 
August for the remaining work to be completed, including new flooring, new 
cabinetry, updated equipment and a new dental chair! 
 

We hope the ongoing work will not cause too much inconvenience to our patients and 
you will all appreciate the modernisation we will achieve in the near future. 
 
 
 

 

Making an Impession – A Huge Advance in Dental Technology 
 

One of the main things that patients mention they dislike about dental treatments is impressions, the material 
doesn’t feel very nice and can be quite messy.  With this in mind we are delighted to announce that we will be 
introducing an intraoral scanner which will eliminate the need for impressions.  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

There are so many treatments that this can be used with when normally 
impressions would be needed; crowns, bridges and veneers, orthodontic 
treatment & study models, the creation of tooth whitening trays and 
night guards and sports mouth guards. 
 

The intraoral scanner works by taking a digital image and delivers a quick, accurate 

picture of the treatment area.  This is completely painless, mess free, completed in 

seconds and not always necessary to scan the whole mouth.  The digital file is then 

sent to the laboratory for the fabrication of the crown/restoration. 

 

 

 

 

We are sure you will be thrilled with the ease and 
efficiency of this new technology 

 

The intraoral scanner will create high quality digital impressions to evaluate 
treatment and improve patient understanding of possible treatments. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                 

Practice Hours 
 

Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 
8.30am until 5.00pm 

 

The practice will be closed  
from 29th March until 16th April 

What to do in an emergency 
 

Out of hours, patients experiencing severe 
difficulty can contact Marco on 07779 662579 

 
 

 

Denplan registered patients also have the 
following options available.  Below is a guide for 
who to call in an emergency. 
 
If you are at home or within 40 miles of our practice 
please contact us in the first instance on 01480 
860618. 
 
If you are unable to reach us you have the option to 
call the 24-hour Worldwide Emergency helpline on 
0800 844 999.   
 
If you are in the UK but more than 40 miles away from 
the practice please call the 24-hour Worldwide 
Emergency helpline 0800 844 999.   
 
If you are overseas please call the 24-hour Worldwide 
Emergency helpline on +44 01962 844 999 
 

 

 

We          feedback!      
  

We would love to hear about your experience at 
Kimbolton Dental Studio.  You can let us know if you 
think we’re doing a good job or if there is anything 
we can do better.  We are always looking to improve 
our services and your opinions matter. 
 

Please visit our Facebook page and leave us a review. 
 

Go Online 
 

Keep checking our website for the latest news 

www.kimboltondentalstudio.co.uk 
 

You can also contact us via the website or 
find details of special offers 

 

Add Some Shine This Spring  
 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Tooth Whitening is a very popular cosmetic treatment which can provide a huge boost to your 
confidence.  
 
Unfortunately as we get older our teeth get darker. Certain foods such as tea, coffee and red 
wine, smoking, trauma to teeth and some antibiotics taken during tooth formation can also cause 
discolouration. Whitening can make them lighter again, bringing back that younger brighter 
smile!  
 

 

Did you know that only dentists, dental therapists, dental hygienists and dental technicians working to the prescription of a 
dentist can legally perform tooth whitening?    
 

 

Anyone else offering whitening such as beauticians etc. won’t have the right training and 
knowledge, could permanently damage your teeth and gums and can’t help you if 
something goes wrong!  
 

We can restore the sparkle to your smile with Philips Day White home whitening system.  
To find out more, please call Kate & Emma on reception or ask at your next appointment.  
 

This service is also available to non-patients of the practice so please pass on the news to 
your friends and family. 
 

Perfect Smile 
 

With millions of selfies being posted on social 
media every week, more and more people are 
looking at cosmetic dentistry to improve their 
smile.  
 

With the advancement in dental techniques it’s 
easier than ever to achieve this. If there is 
anything about your teeth that stops you 
smiling, have a chat with your dentist to find 
out how we can help. 
 

Here’s a couple of before and after photos of smile 
makeovers recently carried out at our practice: 

      

      

http://www.kimboltondentalstudio.co.uk/

